
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

January 12, 2025 
 

 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 2, Come, Christians, Join to Sing  

Hymn:353, Victory in Jesus 

Choir: Every Good and Perfect Gift 

Missions Minute 
Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 
Hymn: 471, Lord of My Heart 

Testimony in Song: Barry Jackson 

Communion Service 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 

 
 

     
 

Today          2:00 pm Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry

          4:45 pm Choir Practice 

Mon 1/13          4:00 pm FCA Home Game 

Tues 1/14          6:00 pm Finance Committee Meeting 

Wed 1/15          7:00 pm Prayer Meeting, Youth Group &  

    AWANA 

Thurs 1/16         6:30 pm Remodel Committee Meeting 

Sat 1/18          8:00 am Church Woodcutting Day 

          9:00 am Ladies’ Breakfast 

 

 
 

 
Tues 1/21          7:00 pm Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

Thurs 1/23         4:30 pm FCA Home Game 

Sun 1/26          2:00 pm Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

          7:30 pm Quarterly Business Meeting 

Tues 1/28            4-6 pm FCA Open House  

 

Announcements 
 
Nursing Home Ministries: Please see Scott Stafford or Rudy Regner 

if you are able to volunteer to assist in any of our nursing home 

ministries. The next visit will be at Autumn Lake today at 2:00 pm, 

and then at Citizens Nursing Home on Sunday, January 26 at 2:00 pm. 

 
Woodcutting Day: Our next Church Work Day will be Saturday, 

January 18, beginning at 8am. Many hands are needed.  It will be a 

woodcutting day.  Please see Adam Black or Jonny Rebert for more 

information. 

 
Ladies’ Breakfast: Ladies of all ages join us for our ladies’ 

breakfast at Golden Corral on Saturday, January 18 at 9:00 am. See 

the signup sheet in the foyer. See Nicole Pryor with questions.  

 
Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship: All ladies are invited to our next 

meeting Tuesday, January 21 at 7:00 pm. If you are unable to attend 

but would like make a monetary donation to this ministry, please see 

Cindy Regner for more information.  

 
FCA Open House: Considering Christian Education?  FCA will 

host an Open House on January 28, from 4- 6 pm for prospective 

families who would consider starting in Fall 2025. Tours will be 

hosted.  Please see Jonny Rebert with any questions. 

 
Daily Bible Reading Plan:  See the tract rack for a Daily Bible 

reading plan that will help you read through your Bible in 2025.  We 

have 2 plans available. It’s never too late to begin! 

 
PBC Instagram: Log on to Instagram and follow peoplesbaptistmd. 

If you would like to promote or highlight a coming event, and or 

would like to share your photos, send your information to: 

cairna.muniz@gmail.com. 

 

 

                                 Happy Birthday 
   

Jan 13 Karen Harrell          Jan 20 Sarah Guzman 

Jan 13 Jacob Guzman          Jan 21 Bob Trice 

Jan 16 Ed Wade          Jan 22 Jim Rice 

Jan 18 Carley Trice                  Jan 25 Samantha Snyder 

Jan 18 Rita Benitez          Jan 26 David Ramler 

 

           

       

                     

Jan. 12 Jan. 19 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Young Scott 

Annor 

Beginners – C. Briggs J & K  

Harrell 

Nicole P. 

Jonathan A. 

Toddlers** - C. Black Shelly G. 

Hailey B. 

Cairna M. 

Nursery*   

Sunday School Franca A. Sara G. 

Morning Worship Jill B. 

Becky B. 

Kara I. 

Patty C. 

Evening Service Pearl A.** 

Shelly G. 

Rita B.** 

Ezekiel V. 

Wednesday Joyce S. 

Patty C. 

Sara G. 

Hilary Y. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)       
  

 

Bruce Tuttle– Eastern Europe- The situation here is 

rapidly deteriorating, and we need your prayers. My son and his 

family have been ministering in this mission field for the last 

11+ years. Since the demonstrations, there has been unrest. 

Whereas the people’s protests have been generally peaceful, the 

response of the ruling party has not. Opposition party leaders 

have been dragged from their homes and beaten. The 

government even hunted down protesters that could be 

identified and jailed them.  On Monday, Dec. 16, I flew to 

Philadelphia to meet with a handful of pastors reasonably close 

to where I’d be lodging. Later this week, I will depart the U.S., 

return to my mission field, and then turn around to fly to the 

Bessarabia region. Two pastors will meet me there for further 

travel. I will spend about 10 days there, visiting some of our 

graduates and a couple of churches. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving     $21,974.00  $246,522.02 

Tithes & Budget Needs      $9,125.12  $246,378.12 

Faith Promise Giving      $1,170.00  $19,882.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs     $730.77          $19,730.77 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sunday School       66     Sunday Morning      122 

Sunday Evening       54 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for January 5, 2024 

Stewardship Report for January 5, 2024 

Special Coming Events 


